From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Lowry, Joel"

Cc: Amber L Groves

Subject: RE: 1RP-4964 - COG Boone 16 2H - Workplan and Partial Backfill Request

Date: Thursday, March 8, 2018 4:15:00 PM

Attachments: approved_1RP-4965 -COG Boone 16 2H - Workplan and Partial Backfill Request.pdf
Mr. Lowry:

Acknowledged. Thanks for your prompt response. NMOCD considers delineation completed for 1RP-
4965 and approves of the proposed remediation plan based on the below information.

Backfill approval is granted for the excavated area on the well pad.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: Lowry, Joel [mailto:JLowry@trcsolutions.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 4:09 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com>

Subject: Re: 1RP-4964 - COG Boone 16 2H - Workplan and Partial Backfill Request

Ms. Yu,

We anticipate excavating the respective areas until BTEX and TPH concentrations are below the
NMOCD RRALs. Our technician generally pulls samples from the interval which he infers soil is no
longer affected above the RRAL and then an additional sample beneath that for confirmation. We
anticipated collecting excavation confirmation samples as well; it is our hope we do not have to
excavate beyond that respective depths in those two areas but we understand we may have to spot
dig in other areas. | hope that this helps! | can discuss over the phone if your prefer. Thanks

Respectfully,

Joel
Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 8, 2018, at 4:29 PM, Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us> wrote:

Mr. Lowry:

Based on the data provided for 1RP-4965, the assumption is that the area represented
by SP-2 is TPH-impacted up to 3 ft. bgs and SP-3 up to 5 ft. bgs. Is this correct?
Therefore, the proposed depths of excavation for these areas will be to these
respective depths?
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mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us

Please note that the subject line has a typo in 1RP#.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: Lowry, Joel [mailto:JLowry@trcsolutions.com]
Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 8:30 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com>
Subject: 1RP-4964 - COG Boone 16 2H - Workplan and Partial Backfill Request

Ms. Yu,

Please find attached a Workplan and Partial Backfill Request that has been prepared for
the Plains’ COG Boone 16 2 H Environmental Remediation Site. The site is located in
Unit Letter “O”, Section 16, Township 21 South, Range 34 East in Lea County, New
Mexico on land owned my Merchant Livestock Company.

Upon approval and completion of the proposed remediation activities, TRC will prepare
a Remediation Summary and Soil Closure Request, on behalf of Plains Pipeline, detailing
remediation activities and laboratory analytical results from confirmation soil samples.
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to
contact Amber Groves or myself by phone or email. Thanks.

Respectfully,

Joel Lowry

Senior Project Manager
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